
 

 

  



 

  



 

 

  

Newsletter 17 March 2022 

 
 
 

Monday 21 March 
Raffle tickets go home with the 
eldest child from each school 

family. 
 

Tuesday 22 March 
Hot Cross Bun orders will be 

sent home today 
 

Wednesday 23 March 
Home and School Meeting  

Via Google Meet 7pm.  
Link to come closer to date. 

 

Monday 4 April 
All Raffle tickets and money 

should be into the office by 9am. 
 

Tuesday 5 April 
Raffle Drawn 

 
Wednesday 13 April 

Poppy Day 
 

Last Day of Term for students 
 

Thursday 14th  April 
Teacher Only Day  (COL Kahui Ako) 

School closed to students 
 

Friday 15th  April 
Good Friday School Closed 

 

Term 2 begins  Monday 2 May 
 
 

 
 

Kauri Team Certificates 

Every week on a Monday morning our Middle School 
team get together for a socially distanced Whaanau 
Time.  
We give out certificates and celebrate birthdays while 
we eat our morning tea.  
This week's certificates are from Rooms 7, 9, and 11.  
Next week we celebrate the achievements from Rooms 
8, 10, and 12. 

Congratulations this week to Summit, William, Charlee, 
Zoey, Shae and Heath. 

 

Home and School Committee – Updates 
 

Coupland’s Hot Cross Bun Fundraiser 
 

Wow, we had an amazing response to our Hot Cross Bun Fundraiser! 

Thank you to everyone who placed an order, these will come home with your 
children on Tuesday 22nd March (next week).  

 

Raffle Fundraiser 
Our second and last fundraiser for the term is our raffle.  

• Monday 21 March (next week)  the eldest child of each school family will receive a 
booklet of 5 raffle tickets.  Please do not feel obligated to purchase the tickets, let the 
office know by this Monday 21 March 12pm if you DO NOT wish for any tickets to go 
home.   

• By 9am Monday 4th April  sold tickets and money should have been be returned to your 
child’s teacher. 

•  Tuesday 5th April the raffle will be drawn. 

• Tickets are $2 each and the prizes are amazing (see flyer).  
Extra tickets will be available from the school office if you wish to sell/buy more. 
 

Thank you to all our wonderful sponsors.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Home and School Meeting 7pm Wed 23 March via Google Meet 

 

Next week is our monthly meeting. 
We will be meeting virtually again via “Google Meet” We would love you to join us. 
7pm, Wednesday 23rd March 2022 meet.google.com/upm-phis-hno 
 

A Big welcome to Cruze who joined us at David Street School this week.  
Nau mai, haere mai ki te Kura o Rawiri. 

 

http://meet.google.com/upm-phis-hno


 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kereone Junior Rugby Registations  (see Flyer above) 

We understand that in the current covid climate some of you 
won't be able to make it so you can also register and pay 

 online here: 
www.kereonesport.co.nz/shop/product/511977/junior-rugby-subs/  
 

If you have any questions please contact Michelle 0272852383 
 

Rural Support 
More information can be found on our website, www.rural-support.org.nz.  
 If families are having to isolate and need on-farm or emotional support we are only a phone call away.  
 We are connected to the primary industry working group, so whatever the sector we can help navigate 
and support those families who must isolate.   We can also help with contactless deliveries of farm/or 
household goods.  
 
 

If you have any questions regarding our role in the Covid Response or about the Trust, please feel free to 
give us a call 0800 787 254. 

Issue 2 Early Bird $5 Off* 
Book Club LOOP customers will get a $5 Early 
Bird voucher to use on orders placed between 

Monday 14 March and  
midnight, Friday 18th of March. 

https://www.scholastic.co.nz/parents/lucky-
book-club/ 

Administration Building 
It is very exciting to see the walls going up on the new admin building this week. 

Mr Marks came to  
Rooms 20 and 21 to get 

to know some of the 
juniors this week.  

 He read them a story 
which relates to this 

term’s concept of 
belonging - being a good 

friend! 
We love having  

Mr Marks visit the  
junior school! 

 
 
 

A quality OSCAR approved Before, After School 
care and School Holiday programme at David 

Street School. 
 

 

Care For Kids will be Open on  
Teacher Only Day Thurs. 14 April   

but will be Closed on Good Friday 15th April 
 

Cost: Full Day (over 5hrs) 7:15 – 5:30 
$40 Half Day (5hrs or less) $30 

Book Early limited spaces available 
 

Holiday Programme is open: 
Week 1: Tues 19 April – Fri 22  April 
Week 2:  Tues 26 April – Fri 29 April 

We are closed both Mondays 
 
 

Bookings for both Teacher Only Day and the 
Holiday Programme can be made on Enrolmy under 

activities. 
https://enrolmy.com/care-for-kids  

Any questions please contact Pia 0273 691263 or 
email careforkids@davidst.school.nz 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Morrinsville Sports Junior Rugby registrations are now open for 2022.  
Go to their facebook link below and click on the "sign up" button to 
register. https://www.facebook.com/Morrinsvillesportsjuniorrugby 
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